7539 South Colfax Avenue
Chicago 49, Illinois
June 1, 1948

Dear Collies
Among the books here, were several I thought you might likeé
to have - a book of songs that belonged to your mother, and several thit

I did not want to get lost or mislaid, so the package is going to you

tomorrow.

A letter from Grayce told that you and Gertrude plannéﬁ to
spend the summer at Gull Lake, and Mary and I hope you will visit us at
the Hills if you can make the trip. Any time will be convenient and we
will leave it to you to set the time. We expect to leave for the Hills
the end of 'this week. I have painted our house the past weeks, and expect
to start painting the cottage next door tomorrow.

Love,

-
-

Brother Charles




